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Comments I think that this would be a great opportunity to reduce the carbon footprint as there will be less
movement of vehicles transporting waste from one country to another and at the same time producing
power for several thousand houses, the way forward as there is more houses, factory's and more
people in the area now than there was 10 years ago, Everyone including the government want more
and more houses built, so this will increase the volume of rubbish generated in the area, where do
people think it might go, Landfill places are becoming a thing of the past and are not good for the
environment, 99% of the waste generated will be recycled into several different parts allowing
recycling to be used at its highest, The E, A, Monitor these places like Big brother, So there would be
no harm to the environment or to the people working there or living near the plant. It could only be a
good thing to happen in the area it will also allow more job opportunities in the area meaning less
people unemployed, can only mean a positive way forward for the future.
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